
 ​January 13, 2017 
     ​We have had a wonderful week in second grade! The students are continuing to work hard every day. 
We are continuing to study the Seven Sacraments and First Eucharist in Religion. We began Superkids 
Unit 3 Week 4 in Reading, and have enjoyed the trade book ​Mercy Watson Fights Crime​. The Spelling 
Test will be on Wednesday. In math we began learning strategies for subtraction with regrouping. We are 
studying different types of maps in Social Studies. 
      It was great to see so many at Rite of Enrollment this past weekend. This is an important time in the 
faith formation of your child and we are excited to see them grow closer to Jesus! First Eucharist Parent 
Meetings will be starting soon. Dates are listed below. Please attend one of the meetings. Contact Janet 
Mijka with any questions. 
      Students should be taking an AR test each week. The quarter is coming to a close soon, so please 
help your child with this weekly goal. If you would like to place a Scholastic Book Order, please do so by 
January 17. We have a busy 2nd semester coming up in 2nd grade and can’t wait to see your child 
continue to grow! 
      We will be taking our next STAR assessments on January 19 and 20. Please make sure your child is 
arriving to school on time and ready to do their best! These test results will be sent home with report 
cards. 
      ​We hope you have a great weekend! We look forward to another great week in second grade! 

What is happening next week in second grade... 
Language Arts Superkids Unit 3 Week 4, Spelling Test Wednesday 

Math Subtraction with Regrouping 

Social Studies Map Skills 

Science Magnetism  

Religion First Eucharist 

 

Reminders and Class Information 
● Snacks must be peanut free. Thank you!  
● Students may bring in a water bottle 
● NO SCHOOL January 16 
● All School Mass January 17 1:15 pm 
● End of 2nd Quarter January 20 
● First Eucharist Parent Meetings: January 19 1pm and 7pm, January 21 9am, January 24 9am 
● 2nd Grade Sunday Celebration February 12, 2017 

God Bless and Have a Wonderful Week,  ​   ​Mrs. Kubas & Mrs. Shreve 

 


